
Dixie High Community Council 

Meeting Minutes 

March 21, 2017 

 

Members Present:  Sharla Campbell, Jason Brooks, Ginny Nobis, Kari Atkin, Courtney Snow, 
Jennifer Hall. 

Items Discussed: 

Mr. Brooks reviewed some proposed changes to the State Trust Land school budget for school 
year 2017-18.  Additional funds are available, which means our expenditures should increase by 
approximately $10,000.  He suggested using these finds for textbooks in Language Arts.  They 
have identified a need for classroom sets of informational texts as reading resource.  The 
Council discussed whether the money might be used for technology; however, the school will 
benefit next year from CTE computers being replaced and current chromebooks being allowed 
to rotate to other needs in the school. After discussion, the Council voted support for the 
proposed budget. 

The Council also discussed the intent to incorporate ACT prep into classroom next year.  A team 
of teachers has been sent to an ACT conference in Salt Lake City, and will come back and 
prepare a specific plan and resources for our teachers to use next year. 

The next meeting of the Community Council will be held on May 9 at 4 p.m.  This will be an 
opportunity to discuss organization of the Council for school year 2017-18.  

 

 


